
To represent the values of my community without fear or favour is the reason I am running in the 

Central Ward By-election. As a long-standing resident of the Grey District, I understand the 

importance of local issues and the impact that both good and bad decisions made by our political 

leaders have on our daily lives. I believe that the most pressing issue facing our community is the 

need for fiscal responsibility, so that we can continue to provide the best services to our residents 

while also taking care of our local infrastructure and public spaces. To achieve these goals, I require 

your help to ensure that my voice is heard. Together, we can make the difference. Thank you for 

considering my request for your support. I look forward to working with you to make a better, 

stronger, and safer community for all of us! 

 


